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11th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents 

 
We have had a lovely Spring term with all the Sacramental 
Celebrations taking place over April and May.  The children 
worked hard in their preparations and I want to thank all families 
for helping the staff at St. Paul’s Church by adhering 
to the measures in place, keeping us safe in these 
uncertain times. We still have 3 classes that are due 

to receive their sacraments over the coming week and we look 
forward to celebrating these with you. 
 
We have a busy couple of months ahead of us in the run up to the end of the 
school year. 
However, we have an extended bank holiday break at the end of May to 
facilitate training and other school-based duties. 
 
Thursday 27th May children will finish at 12 noon.  
On this day they will be served a “take-away style lunch – hotdog and chips” 
early that day, before they leave school(not on Menu).  The booking for school 
dinners on that day is currently open and we would ask that the booking is 
made early to gauge numbers for this change. 
The children will return to school on Wednesday 2nd June  
 
School ends for the Summer Holidays on Thursday 24th June at 12 noon – no 
dinners or buses on this day. 
 
Yours sincerely  
O. O’Dowd 
Principal 
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